
CALLING ALL PARENTS! 

Can you help for 30 minutes tomorrow (Tues  12th September) 

After School ? 

You will know from our newsletter that we’re trying to set 

up a FOREST SCHOOL inside our little-used Environmental 

Area. Brazil Bros. have very kindly donated two lorry-loads 

of bark chipping to cover the path. The bark will arrive 

tomorrow  (TUESDAY) on the playground and then we need 

to get it into the Forest School so that it 

doesn’t get in the way of children’s lessons or 

playtime. 

If you have 30 minutes or so, can bring a spade/shovel and a bucket or 

even a wheelbarrow, please help us immediately after school. Children are 

welcome to help as long as they have a parent with them but we can’t 

supervise them ourselves at this time. 

Kind Regards 

Mr Walker 

Head of School  
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